
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-860-4393 
CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-491-1088 
CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . . . . . . 250-764-7007 
DIOCESE OF NELSON—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . .250-448-2725 
ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-764-4333 
FREEDOM’S DOOR  . . . . . . . freedomsdoor@shaw.ca. . . . . . 250-717-0472  
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . . . . . .250-878-7603 
KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-862-8202 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-763-2112 
RACHEL’S VINEYARD . . info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com . .250-762-2273 
REACH OUT YOUTH COUNSELLING  & FAMILY SERVICES  250-763-7892 

BICYCLES FOR HUMANITY . . . .Keith Germaine . . . . . . . .250-764-2942 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 
  Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 
  President: . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Linda Servedio. . . . . .. . . . . . . 250-764-3182  
  Membership inquiries: . . . Benita Spencer  . . . . . . . . . . . 250-868-8608 
 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . . . Keith Germaine . . . . . . 250-764-2942 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 
  Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   
  Grand Knight: . . . .Rob Grifone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-862-9354 
  Email: rgrifone@stcharleskoc.com 
  Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 
  Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio. . . . . . . . 250-764-3182 
 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 
  If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our        
  list, as we pray daily for them.  Contact: 
 Alice 250-860-3541—email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca  or  
   Christine 250-768-5274—email:  cbreevesac@shaw.ca 
 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . .Maria . . . . . . . . . . .  778-214-2705  
   
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 
  Meet second and fourth Wednesdays at 9:00 am. . . . . . 250-860-2536 

  Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

CONTACT US: 
 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

Pastor:  Pat Monette      
Pastor’s direct line: 778-478-6288 
 

 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell  

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542         

Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 
 

Catechism Coordinator:  Leslie Piasentin     

Email: children@stcharlesgarnier.ca or 

             leslie@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30 am 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm  
     
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after 8:30 am Mass every  
    First Friday of the month. 
RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 
ALSO BY APPOINTMENT  - please call Fr. Pat 778-478-6288 
 

BAPTISM—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend Mass-

es. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for the first two 
children. Please contact us a month  in advance of desired date. 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 months in 

advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or email:  
charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 250-860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . .  .email: ubco.focus@gmail.com 
Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . children@stcharlesgarnier.ca  
Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . Patti Cook           778-478-6563 
Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. .Ethel Robidoux           250-860-2101 
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .JoAnn Young            250-764-0485 
Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Karen Sanesh               250-763-4618 
                       or email: karen.sanesh21@gmail.com 
Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Flo Pasutto            250-764-8716 
Safe Environment Coordinator—Bob Fortier           250-861-8709 
       or email: frolics41@yahoo.ca 
Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . 
Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   . Gino Servedio            250-764-3182 

June 26, 2016 

13th Sunday 

 in Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:freedomsdoor@shaw.ca


WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2016 YTD 2015 YTD 

Collections   $  228,733 $ 225,712 
Building Fund   $    22,678 $   22,767 
 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 

1st Reading:  Isaiah 66:10-14 
2nd Reading:  Galatians 6:14-18 
Gospel:   Luke 10:1-12, 17-20 

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK 

If you are hospitalized, please be sure to identify yourself as 
Catholic when being admitted.  Family members are also 
asked to notify the parish office of shut-ins and hospitalized 
parishioners.  
For emergencies while you are a patient in the hospital—call 
the Chaplaincy Phone 250-878-1502.  

REMEMBER OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the  
Catholic families of our parish (and many others) a superior 
Catholic educational experience for all grades K-12.   
If providing a Catholic education for your family matters,  
go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 
 

S.C.G. School Board Rep.                Rita Smith 
 

Immaculata High    250-762-2730 
St. Joseph Elementary    250-763-3371 
Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School  250-768-9008 
Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools         250-448-2725  
               or 250-762-2905 
 

Fax: 1-866-964-3858 Website:  www.kelownacatholic.org 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 

The Catholic Independent Schools of the Nelson Diocese (CISND) 
invites applications at this time for the following  positions: 
Note:  application deadline for all positions is until filled. 
  
Holy Cross, Penticton: 
2 Education Assistants— 1 full-time; 1 part-time 
 
Immaculata Regional High School, Kelowna: 
1   Full-time French Teacher 
1   Full-time Humanities Teacher (English and Social Studies) 
1   Full-time Religion Teacher 
  
St. Joseph School, Kelowna: 
1 Full-time Classroom Teacher (Intermediate) 
1 Full-time Classroom Teacher (Primary) 
1 Part-time (0.4 or 0.5 FTE) Classroom Teacher (Primary; job 
share) 
1 Part-time Classroom Teacher (Primary/intermediate; Prep relief) 
2 Certified Education Assistants Training in autism and/or POPARD 
would be an asset. 
  
St. Joseph School, Nelson: 
1  Full-time Classroom Teacher (Primary) 
2  Full-time Certified Education Assistants  
 
Please view the diocesan school website www.cisnd.ca for posting 
details, application documents and process. 
  

EWTN NEEDS MEDIA MISSIONARIES! 

Has EWTN Global Catholic Network impacted your life? Would 
you like to tell others about Christ and His Church with EWTN?  If 
so, become an EWTN Media Missionary right where you are and 
make your parish, community, family, and friends aware of EWTN 
as the best source for Catholic television,   radio, online and print 
resources. To learn more, go to: www.ewtnmissionaries.com or 
call us 205-795-5771.  

CARDS FOR KIDS 

Cactus Club cards now available!  10% of revenue goes to St. 
Joseph School’s operating costs.  Cards for Kids will be selling 
shopping/gift cards after the masses on June 25/26.  Please 
stop by our table. 

VOCATION LIVE-IN 

On the weekend of July 8—10, there will be a Vocation Live-In 
for boys or young maen interested in the priesthood or the 
consecrated life, at the Seminary of Christ the King, Mission, 
BC  For more information call 604-826-8715. 

Monday June 27 8:30 am   Edward Girard 

Tuesday  June 28 8:30 am   Patty Rathjen 

Wednesday     June 29 8:30 am   Pat Audette 

Thursday         June 30 8:30 am   Ernie Melnyk 

Friday July 1 8:30 am   Joe Nagy 

Saturday  July 2 5:00 pm   Lois Bredo 

 

 
Sunday   

 

 

July 3 

8:30 am Int. Effie Shalagan 

10:30 am  Int. Mary Anne Smithwick 

7:00 pm Parishioners of 

St. Charles Garnier 



 

OUR LADY OF PENTECOST SUMMER INSTITUTE 

 ATTENTION YOUTH!  
  
OLOL's 9th  Annual Vacation Bible School: Cathletics!  Training to be 
Champions for Christ!  This 100% Catholic Day Camp will be held at 
Our Lady of Lourdes Church in West Kelowna, from August 15th 
through 19th, 2016.  It runs Monday to Friday from 9 am to 
noon.  Doors Open at 8:45 am.  Just like it takes dedication & commit-
ment to train for the Olympics, it is also important to get the right 
training to live out our faith in this Sports - Themed Fun and Faith 
filled Vacation Bible School.  Your children will become engaged in a 
LIFE OF CHRIST with teachings from God's Word on the Command-
ments, the Beatitudes and the Fruits of the Spirit.  There will be great 
crafts, yummy snacks, music & drama, fun and games.  Families are 
invited to join us on the last day to celebrate mass and enjoy a bar -b 
-que and live show presentation staring your children!!  It is for all 
kids who have completed grade K through 6.  The VBS is being hosted 
by OLOL Catholic Youth Ministry.  Registration forms are attached to 
this email and available at your church office. It is a LOT OF FUN! and 
a great way to meet other Catholic youth! Come out and join us!  

BAPTISM 

Baptized in our parish this week 
 

Sofia Bella Eden 
 
Daughter of Sandi (nee Di Fabrizio) 
and 
Wylie Eden 

PILGRIMAGE TO NELSON 

LATE SUMMER VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Receive Mercy—Go Forth in the Spirit 
Linda Koontz, HNJM and Father Sylvester Obiora Ibekwe  
At Seton House of Prayer 
Opening Mass Sunday, August 7th, 5:30 pm at Seton House 
Ending with lunch Friday, August 12th 
Early Bird Registration ends June 15th 
See Poster in church foyer and brochures are available. 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Door of Mercy in Nelson 
  
The Catholic Men's Group of Kelowna/West Kelowna/Lake 
Country is organizing a pilgrimage to the Cathedral in Nelson. 
We are inviting all families and parishioners to join us as 
we walk through the Holy Door in this Jubilee Year of Mercy 
on Saturday, July 23rd at 1:00pm. This is a great opportunity 
for the parishes of the Okanagan to join together and cele-
brate Mass, Reconciliation, and walking through the Holy Door. 
What a boost of faith, love, and mercy our cities will receive 
when we do this together. 
This is meant for all families and parishioners, not just the 
men. 
  
Please contact Jon Rowe  email: bonrowe@gmail.com;  home 
778.478.1133 if you will attend as we need to give the Cathe-
dral numbers. We are also planning a post-celebration meal, 
should there be enough attendees.  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL IS LOOKING FOR ... 

Our summer Vacation Bible School is quickly approaching, and we are looking for a few items for the final day's party.  If you have 
one of the following items, and would be interested in lending it to us for Friday, July 9th, please contact Leslie @ 250.317.7231.   
Items: 
Small Bouncy Castle - looking for 2, Photo booth and Bean bag toss stand  

For more info contact Lou von Burg, OFS, @ 1-250-495-2477 or via e-mail @ louvonburg@telus.net.   

tel:1-250-495-2477
mailto:louvonburg@telus.net


 

 

Dear Parishioners of St. Charles Garnier Parish, 

 
As you may know, I spent the month of May serving on a Catholic Christian 

Outreach mission to Ireland with 16 other Canadian young adults.  It is with 
great joy and gratitude that I write this short letter of thanks to you, not only 
for your generous financial support, but encouragement and prayers as well. 

 
We spent our first day in Ireland visiting the National Shrine of Our Lady of Knock, where a 

Marian apparition occurred in 1879. This helped ‘set the tone’ for the mission, and how much 
we would need to depend on Mary, Our Mother, while in Ireland. We then arrived in Galway, a 
university town on the west coast of Ireland. There we spent most of our time at the National 

University of Ireland – Galway (NUIG) attending daily mass and evangelization training, 
speaking with students about their faith, and hosting meet-and-greet events that included 

testimonies, talks, confession, worship music, and adoration! It was such an honour to be able 
to invest in the students that we met there, listening to their stories and their struggles in the 
faith. It was also an even greater honour to be able to encourage them on their faith journey, 

and to help equip them to be leaders in evangelization and the renewal of the world.  
 

We then spent our last 2 weeks in Dublin, joined by 3 Irish 
students who wished to deepen their faith and develop 

their missionary hearts. While in Dublin, we helped facili-
tate a diocesan-wide Ecumenical Bible Week, 3 confirma-
tion retreats for Grade 7 students, and 2 worship prayer 

nights. We were also able to spend time in prayer with 
Irish young adults in a pilgrimage to 7 churches throughout 

Dublin, and a 14 km reflection walk along Howth Head trail. It was such a blessing to be able 
to pray with and for these faithful Irish young adults.  
 

This mission was an incredible lesson about surrender for me. I heard a new seminarian share 
how we cannot receive all God wants to give us in life if we are ‘grasping too tightly’ to the 

things we think we want -  whether that be a certain lifestyle, future schooling, relationships 
etc. He said that it eventually occurred to him that “our God is LOVE – why wouldn’t I trust 
Him with my whole life?” This statement hit me like a wall, as surrendering control to God has 

always been difficult for me. But I truly felt my heart soften this mission, and a yearning to let 
Him be in control; to let go of the many things in my life that I have been clinging to instead 

of turning my eyes to Him.  
 
This mission was also a powerful reminder of God’s faithfulness. Many people have ‘written 

Ireland off’ as far as the Catholic faith is concerned. I heard one statistic of how mass attend-
ance has dropped from 90% to 14% within the past 25 years; however, God is faithful. And 

we met His faithful – the faithful priests who continue to lead their parishes, the young adults 
who begin their own weekly prayer groups to help build fellowship and community; the young 
seminarians who wish to grow in holiness and love for Christ’s church. There is hope, my 

friends, much hope – for God is faithful, even in the darkest of circumstances.  
 

And so, thank you again for your willingness to support me and this mission in the renewal of 
the world. The renewal that doesn’t just have to start 
across the Atlantic in Ireland, but right here – in our fami-

lies, our workplaces, our schools, our homes. Thank you 
for giving me this opportunity to serve and to grow deeper 

in love with Christ, so that I may show a deeper love for 
His people.  
 

Peace and grace,     
Rebecca Mlikotic 



CALLING ALL HOCKEY ENTHUSIASTS 



Would you like to be contacted by one of our parish groups? 
 

CWL        Music      
Knights of Columbus    Reader    
St. Vincent de Paul       Usher             
R.C.I.A.          Altar Servers        
Sacristan (Set up for Mass)    
  

WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS!        
Please complete this form and leave it in the collection basket or at the Parish Office.  

  

Name(s):______________________________________________________       New Parishioner:      Information Change:  
Address: ___________________________________________________________________ Postal Code: __________________ 
Phone: ______________________________________________  Email: _____________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

       
 You may also register on-line @  
www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you can   

sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week. 
Would you like to pick up Sunday Offertory Envelopes from the 

ledge in the foyer next week?         Yes No  
 

The label will have your name on it, the number identifies you and a 

tax receipt will be sent to you at the address that you  registered with.        

Please remember: 

OUR CHURCH IS A    SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,  after-shave or heavily scented  personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month at 

St. Theresa’s Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is fol-
lowed by a pot luck dinner. 




PERPETUAL ADORATION Chapel Group at ICC would like to   

request anyone who will be willing to spend at least one hour a week 
in our Adoration Chapel to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  
We need more people who are willing and generous for night time 
Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER 

“The Little Flowers of St. Francis Fraternity” 
meets every 2nd Sunday at 12:30 pm in St. Charles Garnier 
Hall.  All are welcome to attend. 
Contact:  Maria 778-214-2705 

PEOPLE OF FAITH CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP 

Come on out and join us as we gather together to Praise and 
Worship our Awesome God!  Tuesday evenings 7:00 pm at St. 
Pius X—enter through side off of Fuller Ave. 
For more info please call Piera 250-762-6150. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BREAKFASTS 
MONTHLY SCHEDULE—September through June 

First Sunday of the Month 
Immaculate Conception Church       
and  

St. Theresa Parish 

Second Sunday of the Month 

St. Pius X Parish 

Third Sunday of the Month 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 
Last Sunday of the Month 

St. Charles Garnier Parish 

CHILDREN  

Name(s) D.O.B.— (yyyy/mm/dd) 

  

  

  

  

FAIR TRADE GOODS 

Will be on sale the first Sunday of each month.  
Please sign up for membership in Development and 
Peace at the same time. 

ST PEREGRINE PRAYER GROUP—The Secular Franciscans 

are holding prayer sessions for those afflicted with cancer and 
other diseases on the last Monday of each month 7-8pm at 
Alice’s place.  All are welcome.  For directions contact Alice 
250-860-3541, alicemccrea@shaw.ca. or Christine 250-768-
5274, cbreevesac@shaw.ca   

Rachel’s Corner  

“In the morning let me hear of your mercy, 
for in You I trust. Show me the path I should walk, 

for I entrust my life to You!”  

- Psalm 143:8 

He is showing you the path to your healing. Will you 

trust Him? Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat as you 

entrust your life to Him and discover His abundant mercy!   

www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com 

Like us on f Rachel’s Vineyard Kelowna   250-762-2273 

info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com 

tel:2507626150
mailto:info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com

